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Dear Parents 

 

The Year 5 topic this term is Space and as part of this we would like to invite you and your child to a 

‘Star Gazing’ evening.  This event will be held on Wednesday 29th November from 6.00pm to 

7.00pm at Lytchett Matravers Primary School.  We will meet in the School Hall as the children would 

like to begin the evening by sharing some of their work with you. After this, we will be going outside to 

see if we can locate and study constellations of stars and planets using apps. We will also be offering 

hot chocolate and biscuits. When completing the online form please let us know if your child has any 

allergies. The children can wear their onesies if they wish but please make sure they are dressed 

appropriately for the weather conditions.  

 

We would like to invite you to attend with your child, however we would request that siblings do not 

attend as space is limited. If you are unable to accompany your child, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher so we can ensure appropriate supervision. 

 

As a school, we have some iPads available, however we do not have enough for all pupils. 

Therefore, if you have access to an iPad, phone or other tablet device, we would be very grateful if 

you would bring it to the evening.  The APP that we will be using is free to download and is called 

‘Skyview Lite’, if you are able to download this prior to the evening that would be very helpful.   

 

Please indicate, using the online form on the link below, if you and your child can attend the event 

and if you are able to bring your own ipad, iphone, tablet etc.  Please complete the form by 

9.00am, Friday 24th November.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xMAi3jUtvm 

 

We are really looking forward to this event, as it will be a great opportunity for the children to share 

their learning with you. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xMAi3jUtvm

